
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 
 
From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 
 
Date:    January 11, 2021 
 
Re: Vaccines for all Healthcare Workers 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
CPMG/RCHN is pleased to share the information below from the CA Dept. of Public Health.  All 
healthcare workers, including high, moderate and low risk staff are eligible to receive the 
vaccine NOW.  This includes all staff, including those who may not have direct patient contact, 
such as clerical staff.   
 
Please be aware that appointments may not be available at all locations, as today is the first day 
of the program.  Keep routinely checking these links for availability, as more slots are released 
over the upcoming days.   

 

San Diego County & Riverside County Phases & Vaccine Location Updates 

 Health care workers in all three Phase 1A tiers are all now being vaccinated.  Employee 
ID badges (or a letter from an employer) are a must or you will likely not be vaccinated. 

o Riverside:  offering vaccines at rotating sites where testing has been offered.  
Please visit https://www.ruhealth.org/covid-19-vaccine for days, sites and 
registration links through the CDPH Calvax vaccination appointment system. 

o San Diego:  Rolling out regional vaccine POD sites in the North, East, South and 
Central regions while building up capacity for more.  Currently sites 
administering COVID-19 vaccines by appointment are operational in Escondido, 
El Cajon and Chula Vista and a newly launched vaccination superstation at Petco 
Park 

 PODS will operate 7 days a week and by appointments only through the 
CDPH Calvax appointment system.  Please visit: 

 https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/
phs/community_epidemiology/dc/2019-nCoV/vaccines/COVID-
19-VaxEvents.html or 

 www.vaccinationsuperstationsd.com 
 

 For non-Petco sites with appointments, you will get the following screen 
shot: 

https://www.ruhealth.org/covid-19-vaccine
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/phs/community_epidemiology/dc/2019-nCoV/vaccines/COVID-19-VaxEvents.html
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/phs/community_epidemiology/dc/2019-nCoV/vaccines/COVID-19-VaxEvents.html
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/phs/community_epidemiology/dc/2019-nCoV/vaccines/COVID-19-VaxEvents.html
http://www.vaccinationsuperstationsd.com/


 
 For non-Petco sites without appointments on a given date, you will be 

redirected to the following screen shot: 

 
 

 It is not expected that Phase 1B-Tier1 will begin vaccination until early next month. 

 
 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact CPMG Provider 

Relations at providerrelations@rchsd.org.     

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 


